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November 20, 2020 

 

 

Good afternoon, IB families 

 

I will be meeting with IB juniors beginning December 1 in the Theory of Knowledge (TOK) 

classes to review the General Regulations for IB; I have posted the document on our website for 

reference as students in the IB program are to be aware of these regulations and may reference 

the form at any time. 

 

Student Government applications are open for any student interested in running for SGA 

positions; students may use their PCS account to log in and complete the application using the 

following link. Elections will be held virtually the week students return from Thanksgiving 

break. 

 

This is just a reminder that picture retakes will be available on campus on January 14, 2020. 

 

Also as a reminder, the exam schedule is now January 12-15, 2020. The IB calendar with 

rotations is posted on our website. 

 

Finally, I hope everyone has a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving holiday and break and please 

continue to take steps to keep your family and community healthy and safe.  

 

Take care, 

 

Anthony Bryant 

Assistant Principal 

St. Petersburg High School 

IB Coordinator 
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